
Another term completed and I can’t believe how hard Year 2 have worked. We 

have loved having a student teacher, Miss Smith, with us over these couple of 

months. The progress this class has made is phenomenal, especially in their 

descriptive writing. I can tell they love to read! Well done Year 2, you should be 

so proud of yourself. 

This term we’ve had a lot of fun. We have enjoyed making our own infinite 

rooms and creating art to go inside, persuading Mrs Martin to give them a 

magic finger, debating whether fox hunting should be legal or not, lost a few 

wellies on our CAFOD walk, created kaleidoscopes and presented our class 

assembly. Now it is spring, the bulbs we planted in winter have finally bloomed 

into beautiful daffodils. We also had the best day dressing up for World Book 

Day.  

 

Throughout this term, in Geography, we followed instructions to discover 

Easter Eggs using compasses and our term ended with an exciting trip to 

Southborough Recreation Ground. We planned a route from our school to 

Southborough Recreation Ground using compasses. Some of our routes were 

successful and some needed a little more direction but we all made it to the 

park!  

 



We are so proud of you all this term Year 2, you have been a pleasure to teach 

and we are looking forward to our final term together. 

Have a lovely Easter! From the Year 2 team 😊  

 

 

 

 

 

 


